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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Bobby Gotch <bgotch19@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 1:44 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul); Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul); Soley, 

Reid (CI-StPaul); indyrider@hotmail.com
Subject: Re: 931-933 Sherburne Ave.Gotch RR Ltr.12-28-18

Thank you!  

Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Jan 24, 2019, at 1:39 PM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hi Bobby Gotch, 
  
Marcia Moermond is ok with continuance of the matter.  It will now be February 12 @ 10 a.m. in Room 
330 City Hall.  Please let your mom, Susan Gotch, know as well. 
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From: Bobby Gotch [mailto:bgotch19@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 1:09 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 931-933 Sherburne Ave.Gotch RR Ltr.12-28-18 
  
I really appreciate it. I could not find an email address for Marcia so that’s why I sent it to you.   
  
Thanks so much, I look forward to her reply.  
  
Take care and have a great day!  

Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Jan 23, 2019, at 10:49 AM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 
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I did received it but have forwarded to Marcia Moermond and Steve Magner.  I can’t 
give you extension so Ms. Moermond will have to make that call.   
  
Mai Vang 
  

From: Bobby Gotch [mailto:bgotch19@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 7:27 AM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 931-933 Sherburne Ave.Gotch RR Ltr.12-28-18 
  
Hi Mai Vang! I sent the below email on Monday and I just want to make sure that it 
went through....  
  
At your earliest convenience can you let me know if we can have a 2 week extension in 
order to get sufficient bids and complete the other bullet points for the committee to 
review?  
  
Take care and talk soon.  
  
Thank you!  

Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Jan 21, 2019, at 9:01 AM, Bobby Gotch <bgotch19@hotmail.com> wrote: 

Hello Mrs. Vang!   
  
I hope you had a nice weekend. I am having some difficulty getting 
contractors to the property to give bids on the code compliance repairs.  
  
Is it possible to receive a 2 week extension on our next meeting? I 
believe with an additional 2 week extension I will be able to secure 
sufficient bids, have a work plan, and the other items squared away for 
Mrs. Moermond and the rest of the committee to review.  
  
Thank you for your time!  

Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Jan 2, 2019, at 11:57 AM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 
<mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hello Mr. Hatch and Bobby Gotch, 
  
Attached please find a letter in the above matter, as 
well a copy of the code compliance report and 
performance bond made by Robert Gotch. 
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